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New Student Registration 
New Student Registration is part of Admitted Student Weekend that takes place March 19-20.  
We will be hosting 400 new students this weekend to register them for classes and introduce 
them to life at Indiana Wesleyan University.  Some of you may be helping with activities or 
hosting incoming students in your rooms.  While this is a fun weekend for all, it also makes this 
week very important.  Please make sure you are registered for the courses you want to take in 
the fall!  After registraiton on Saturday, many of the courses you may need may be closed.  
Make it a point this week to clear any holds you may have, meet with your advisor, and 
register for courses!  Registration for current students has been open since mid-February so 
that you have the opportunity to get this done before incoming students.   
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Grand in Sixty 
Would you spend 60 seconds and take a chance at winning $1000?  If the answer is yes, 
register below for our Grand in Sixty event on April 6.  Pitch a business idea in 60 seconds and 
judges and the audience will decide what pitch they like the best.  Your idea can be at any 
stage; just an idea or ready to launch.  Join us in welcoming Grand in Sixty back to campus! 
Registration, rules and tips for pitching are all located on our website. 

https://www.indwes.edu/undergraduate/division-of-business/grand-in-sixty 
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